
 

Mercury One and The American Journey Experience are collecting supplies for Hurricane Helene. 

We are sending full semi-trucks with as much supplies as possible directly into North Carolina.  

On Friday, October 4th from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM, Saturday, October 5th from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM, 

Sunday, October 6th from 12:00 PM - 5:00 PM, and Monday, October 7th from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

CST, you can drop essential supplies off at The American Journey Experience. We will store the 

supplies and then load it onto semi-trucks for transport to North Carolina. 

Supplies we will take: 

- Non-perishable food (in bulk, if possible) 

- Baby formula (especially lactose free) and baby food 

- Bottled water 

- Backpacks, suitcases, bags 

- Camping equipment - tents, tarps, sleeping bags 

- Heavy winter coats for adults and children 

- Water proof, heavy duty boots for adults and children 

- Epipens and chewable Benadryl (yellow jackets have been displaced and are stinging everything 
in sight) 

- Over the counter medicine 

- Tupperware 

- Headlamps 

- Safety glasses 

- Contact solution 

- Blankets, pillows, or sleeping pads 

- Emergency food kits 

- Socks, underwear, shoes (new and in package) 



- Hygiene and sanitation products (Soap, body wash, toothbrushes and toothpaste, hand sanitizers, 
feminine hygiene products, incontinence pads/diapers, deodorant, toilet paper, towels, wet wipes). 

- Diapers 

- Trash bags 

- First aid kits and bandages, gauze, and medical tape. 

- Tarps, ponchos, rain gear 

- Solar-powered lights or chargers 

- Portable phone chargers 

- Pet food (canned or dry) 

- Pet leashes, collars, and carriers 

- Batteries 

- Sunglasses, sunscreen, mosquito repellent 

IMPORTANT: All supplies must be new, still in packaging, and in date. We will not take any 

loose, expired, dirty, or used item. Please have an inventory of the items you are bringing; this 

will greatly help our team with distribution. 

Drop off location: 400 E Royal Ln, Suite 110, Irving, TX 75039 

If you have any questions, please contact our team at hurricanerelief@mercuryone.org. If you 

plan on dropping off supplies, please let us know here: 

https://docs.google.com/.../1FAIpQLSfNzTiay.../viewform so our team can prepare 

accordingly 

If you want to ship supplies, it MUST be something on the list, and must be delivered here by 5:00 

PM on Thursday, October 10th.  

Ship supplies to: 

Attention: The American Journey Experience, Hurricane Relief 

400 E Royal Ln Suite 110 

Irving, TX 75039 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNzTiay_EhC3nb3G1UlYkhJTD2mS9e6MAXSHBWfHf8546Rdw/viewform?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0VOJWrB_2jBObKt3XuQ8Il0TAzrFehISHhdHXzJ4xUcEPBMgQRL65fuz4_aem_6rt6-gK9y56GCajPZahJoA

